
From: Moore, John (Matthew)
To: Brown, Leah; Fidis, Alexander; Granatt, Danielle; Johnson, Patrick; Len, Christopher; Moore, John (Matthew);

Soden, Caitlin; Steiner-Riley, Cara; Thurmon, Clarke
Cc: Jencius, Michele
Subject: FW: Comment on Docket Number CWA-10-2022-0031
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 10:30:31 AM
Importance: High

The RHC recently received the comment below on a case with Docket No. CWA-10-2022-0031.  She is not sure to
which case it belongs.  Does this seems like it could be concerning any of your cases?

Matt

-----Original Message-----
From: R10_RHC <R10_RHC@epa.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 7:07 AM
To: Moore, John (Matthew) <moore.johnm@epa.gov>
Subject: FW: Comment on Docket Number CWA-10-2022-0031
Importance: High

Hi,

I received this comment from a public notice. My problem is that I have no idea who the case attorney is or a
program person to respond. Can you either tell me who to send this to, or direct me to where I can find out who this
should go to?

Thank you,

Amy Gonzales | Regional Hearing Clerk
United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 7
913.551.7972 | 11201 Renner Boulevard, Lenexa, Kansas 66219 gonzales.amy@epa.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Ray Allard <ray3allard@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2022 2:47 PM
To: R10_RHC <R10_RHC@epa.gov>
Subject: Comment on Docket Number CWA-10-2022-0031

Hello,
This city has been violating these laws for decades. The condition of the septic tanks has been that way ie. no
insulation, etc. since they were installed as far as I know.
How long does the city have until they sign this consent agreement because it’s going to take them years to actually
fix anything. This has already been causing houses in the city to back up and spew untreated sewage on the ground
for at least two years that I know of. They refuse to address the issues that homeowners are experiencing.
There are houses with brand new sewer hook ups that don’t work because the city’s entire sewer system is broken.
Right now, there is an open sewer main manhole down on the beach at the end of town filled with sea water for
weeks and no one in sight working on it. Thank you.

Sent from my iPad

mailto:moore.johnm@epa.gov
mailto:Brown.Leah@epa.gov
mailto:Fidis.Alexander@epa.gov
mailto:Granatt.Danielle@epa.gov
mailto:johnson.patrick@epa.gov
mailto:Len.Christopher@epa.gov
mailto:moore.johnm@epa.gov
mailto:Soden.Caitlin@epa.gov
mailto:Steiner-Riley.Cara@epa.gov
mailto:Thurmon.Clarke@epa.gov
mailto:jencius.michele@epa.gov

